
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 28, 2011 
 
The Record 
Scott Smith 
P.O. Box 900 
Stockton, CA  95201 
 
Re: California Public Records Act Request dated October 19, 2011 – Edmond 

Rodriguez, Settlement Agreement 
 

*****Response sent via e-mail ssmith@recordnet.com***** 
 

Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
I am writing in response to your request for public records, dated October 19, 2011, 
pursuant to the Public Records Act (“Act”) (Gov. Code § 6250, et seq.).  
 
Attached is a copy of the, “Mutual Release and Settlement Agreement,” between the 
City of Stockton and Edmond A. Rodriguez. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (209) 937-8827. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Connie Cochran 
Public Information Officer 
 
Cc: John Luebberke, City Attorney 
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